
Blessed Matachines  
Third Grade through Eighth Grade Students 

 

With Father Chris' blessing, the Blessed Matachines will make their debut at this year's Our Lady 
of Guadalupe Mass (Parish) and Prayer Service (School). We invite students in Third Grade 
through Eighth Grade to learn this simple, easy, and meaningful dance.  If you are interested in 
participating or have ever participated and would like to join us, please return the lower portion 
of this letter with your parent’s signature. 

Practices will begin the week of November 5, 2018.  All practices will be held during school 
hours. 

Each dancer is responsible for the following: 

• A Pair of Maracas 
• A Headpiece 
• Sandals or Moccasin Type Shoes, No Flip Flops 
• Costume 

Ms. Martinez, our school's Office Manager, has provided samples of headpiece ideas and 
costumes used by various Matachine groups. 

At this time, Blessed Sacrament Catholic School does not have costumes to lend students at this 
time. 

If your student is interested in participating in this year's Blessed Matachine program, in honor 
of Our Lady of Guadalupe, we invite you to complete the following permission slip and return it 
to the School Office no later than Tuesday, October 23, 2018.  

 

 

Student’s Name___________________________________     Grade________________ 

My child has my permission to participate in the Matachines for Our Lady of Guadalupe. 

Parent’s Signature ______________________________________________________ 

 

For more information, please visit https://blessedschool.com/blessed-matachines/ 
Permission Slips are due to the School Office no later than Tuesday, October 22, 2018 

http://blessedschool.com/wp-content/uploads/2018/10/Matachines-Headpiece-Ideas.pdf
http://blessedschool.com/wp-content/uploads/2018/10/Matachines-Costune-Ideas.pdf
https://blessedschool.com/?p=2127&preview=true


 


